
Dear colleague, 
 
We here are all shocked at what has happened in Japan. The written and 
electronic media has been running the stories nonstop. The images of the 
disaster are quite overwhelming and there many public donation centres 
operating collecting monies for relief efforts.  
 
The Japanese Ambassador is almost constantly on the air being interviewed 
and liaising with Canadian Govt officials about emergency material 
shipments to Japan. 
 
You have our sincerest best wishes and hope that the suffering will be as 
limited as possible.  
 
Alan Rock has contacted me to ask if SUMS is affected. He would like to 
contact President Bamba directly to see if and how we might help.  
 
Our thoughts are with you 
 
Sincerely 
 
Tony 
 
Anthony Krantis, PhD 
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